
From: Frost, Erik@DOC
To: Alyle@srcity.org
Cc: OLRA@DOC; OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Santa Rosa General Plan 2050 EIR (SCH #2023020166) - CGS comments
Date: Friday, February 24, 2023 3:02:24 PM

Hello Amy Lyle,
 
The California Geological Survey (CGS) has received a Notice of Preparation for an Environmental
Impact Report (DEIR) supporting the proposed City of Santa Rosa General Plan 2050. This email
conveys the following comments from CGS concerning geologic issues related to the project area:
 

1. Surface Fault Rupture
The CGS is planning to release preliminary earthquake zones of require investigation maps
(EZRIM) in spring 2023. It is anticipated that zones of required investigation for surface fault
rupture will be mapped within the City of Santa Rosa.
 
When the preliminary EZRIM are completed, CGS will transmit them to all affected lead
agencies for review and comment. If you have any questions about these zones, please
contact Judy Zachariasen at judith.zachariasen@conservation.ca.gov.
 

Erik
 

Dr. Erik Frost
Senior Engineering Geologist | Seismic Hazards Program
California Geological Survey
715 P Street, MS 1901, Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 205-8255
erik.frost@conservation.ca.gov
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